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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children have really enjoyed learning numbers through the  

Numberblocks, you can find them on YouTube and BBC iPlayer. 

Family Maths Challenges 

 

Thank you to everyone who has 

completed the Maths Challenges.  

It is fantastic to see so much on 

Tapestry too.  If you do add your 

Maths Challenges on Tapestry 

please write ‘see Tapestry’ in the 

Maths Challenge book. 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Please talk to your child about the 

letter sounds we will be learning 

next week.  With your child please 

search at home for objects for the 

following sounds and upload to 

Tapestry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday– v 

 

Tuesday– w 

 

Wednesday– x 

 

Thursday– y 

 

Have a chat with your child about how 

the letter sound x usually comes in the 

middle or at the end of words for  

example… box and foxes. 

As the weather 

is getting colder 

please make 

sure that your 

child has a 

named warm 

hat and gloves 

in school every 

day...especially 

on Patch days! 


